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Welcome to December's edition of Thrive Supply. As we approach
the New Year, we invite you to join us as we reflect on the events of
2023. In this month’'s newsletter, delve into an exclusive interview with
Curtis Moore, the visionary and CEQ behind Thrive. Discover his
fondest memories, the hurdles he taced, and the remarkable
achievements he accomplished throughout the year. Learn about
Thrive Electrify's ambitious three-year Vivid Vision, and what we plan
to accomplish. Finally, plan for future potential business disruptions
and read about how fluorescent lighting was recently voted to be
banned globally by 2027 by nearly 150 countries in the United
Nations, including Canada. Read on to learn more.

LIMITED TIME OFFER ENDING
MARCH 31, 2024

Limited Time 50% -75% Bonus Incentive for LED
Lighting Upgrades.

Applications must be received by March 31, 2024

INTERVIEW WITH FOUNDER CURTIS MOORE

2023 Year in Review

Curtis started in the electrical industry at the age of 18 and has
over 20 years of experience as o red-sealed electrician. Thrive
Electrify is an amalgamation of both his passions: the
environment and electricity. Find out what challenges he
overcame and his expectations and goals for Thrive in 2024
and beyond.

Read More
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VIVID WISION 20 2¢

OUR VIVID VISION - 2026

so what exactly is a Vivid Vision? Put simply, a Vivid Vision is a
document outlining the leaders’ vision for their company's
future and the path to realization. At Thrive, our Vivid Vision
serves as a powerful catalyst, urging both our team and those
connected to us to dream big and exert effort toward our
envisioned future. Woven into the fabric of Thrive's culture, our
Vivid Vision directs decision-making for our employees,
providing everyone involved with clear, aspirational goals. It's
a source of inspiration and unity, and we hope you find it as

compelling as we do!

Read More
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GLOBAL LEADERS AGREE TO PHASING
OUT FLUORESCENT LIGHTING

Is your facility still using outdated fluorescent lighting? If so,
vou need to read this article. In a recent decision at the
Minamata Convention on Mercury, 147 countries from the
United Nations agreed to implement a global ban on
fluorescent lighting by 2027. This ban will impact Canada,
making it imperative for businesses still using fluorescent
lighting to expedite the transition to LED lighting. Keep reading
to find out more.

Read More

Still have questions?

Check out our latest case studies to see the success

of our lighting sytems.

Case Studies

Work with us

Contact us to obtain a quote on any of our services including LED
retrofits, EV charging, and solar & battery storage installations.

Get a Quote

604-372-4596
info@thriveelectrify.com


https://thriveelectrify.com/2023/07/05/limited-time-bonus-incentives-for-led-lighting-retrofits/
https://thriveelectrify.com/2023/12/07/4170/
https://thriveelectrify.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Thrive-Vivid-Vision-2026_Final2.pdf
https://www.facilitiesnet.com/lighting/tip/Global-Leaders-Agree-to-Phasing-Out-Fluorescent-Lighting--52634
https://thriveelectrify.com/case-studies/
https://thriveelectrify.com/get-a-quote/

